“Tonight’s announcement by the President is a positive first step and I stand with him thanking our troops for their service.  I have always said that removal of military personnel should be consistent with the advice of military leaders on the ground.  By doing so, we can create increased stability in Afghanistan, continue to hand over more operations to Afghan security forces and, ultimately, bring our troops home,” said Heller.    
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